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Angela Foster ﬁﬁ
From: %

Sent: 30 May 2018 09:42

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Support the RVR completion
Dear sirs

I'live in Robertsbridge and feel there are very few opportunities for new businesses. | believe the
completion of the line from Robertsbridge to Tenterden would Open up more opportunities in the area. In
the last 15 years many High Street premises and pubs have turned to residential use. This is an opportunity
to stop and even reverse the decline.

I do not have issues with a crossing on the A21 as there would not be stoppages for significant times - the
same as those experienced where the rail line crosses the A28 which works perfectly well. (To improve the
A21 flow the traffic light sequencing at Flimwell needs to be improved).

Yours faithfully

Tamara Strapp
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